AJCU Greetings to AU%IAL
Draft

To our brothers and sisters of AUSJAL. On behalf of the Association of Jesuit Colleges
and Universities Conference on Information Technology I bring you greetings and
affections. We congratulate you on the convening of your first meeting in Pernambuco,
Brazil and wish success with the growth of your conference. We fondly remember our
friendships of the past while looking forward to continuing deepening friendships and
collaboration in the future. We ask you to join our efforts toward future collaboration by
appointing several individuals from your conference to join us in conversations as soon as

possible, It is our hope that these dialogues will result in a mutually beneficial partnership

of our two conferences in the future.
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